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To whom it may concern; I am a parent of a 4th grade student that attends Lewis & 

Clark Montessori Charter School in Damascus, Oregon in the Gresham Barlow 

School District. I am writing in opposition to SB 767. 

 

I empathize with the Southern Oregon community experiencing issues with what 

sounds like an out of state organization attempting to establish a NEW charter 

school. However passage of SB 767 would affect more than just their community, 

and potentially thousands of students and families throughout the State of Oregon.  

 

I encourage you to vote NO on SB 767. 

 


